
 

Greywolf Families, 

So much happening this month!  Last week Smokey Bear and the Wildland Fire and Forest 
Crew came to our assembly in honor of Fire Prevention Month and today Clallam County Fire  
District 3 firefighters came to talk more about fire safety!  See our fire safety tips for home  
in each of this month’s newsletters!   

Coming up at the end of the month we are excited to host conferences with our families on October 31st and  
November 1st.  You should have received a Skyward email on Monday with details to sign up online for a confer-
ence time (https://ptcfast.com/schools/Greywolf_Elementary_and_Helen_Haller_Elementary) that will work with your  
schedule.  We are looking forward to this time together as we partner with you for your child’s success this year! 

~Mrs. Lopez, GWE Principal 

Office Hours : 7:30am – 3:30pm     Office: 360-582-3300  &  Bus Garage: 360-582-3274 

 Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expres-

sion or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been desig-

nated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compliance Coordinator: Victoria Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 

360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl Pillon, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3402, cpillon@sequimschools.org 
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¿Preguntas? Llama  
a Sra. Carlson,  
360-582-3310,  

por ayuda. 

PHOTOS OCTOBER 26TH  
Keep children away from flames and heat sources such as 
stoves, burning candles, fire pits, or BBQs.  Store match-
es and lighters in a safe place and teach young children 
not to touch them if they find one. 

Teach children how to Stop, Drop, and Roll on the ground 
if their clothes catch on fire.  They should cover their 
face with their hands and roll back and forth until the 
fire is out. 

 

Students and staff had a 
successful earthquake drill 
on Tuesday, October 17th.  

Sign-up for an appointment today! 
Click Me! 

Or check for Monday’s email  
(10-16) for more information. 

GWE CODE: FAL223711 

October 31 & November 1 
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mailto:mduchow@sequimschools.org
http://www.leosphotography.com/
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https://ptcfast.com/schools/Greywolf_Elementary_and_Helen_Haller_Elementary?fbclid=IwAR3qmqcl2xh-S1MWDApnglY4Nv5VkcAs4bSilp24PKC5u-hN2Iz7c87dbWs
https://ptcfast.com/schools/Greywolf_Elementary_and_Helen_Haller_Elementary?fbclid=IwAR3qmqcl2xh-S1MWDApnglY4Nv5VkcAs4bSilp24PKC5u-hN2Iz7c87dbWs


PLEASE NOTE THIS ADJUSTMENT TO OUR SCHOOL YEAR 
 
Notice of December 8th early release: 
We are excited to share some great news with you. On Friday, December 8th, we 
will have an early release day. The Sequim School District will be hosting the on-
site movie premiere of "The Boys in the Boat", a remarkable story about Sequim's 
very own Joe Rantz. The early release allows our campus and local public service 
leadership the time to prepare our campus, auditorium, parking, and event teams 
for the premiere. 
 

This event is a unique opportunity to celebrate our local hero and the 
significant role our district played in this inspiring narrative.  

 
 

Early Release Friday, December 8th, 2023: 
  ·        11:00 am: Helen Haller Elementary, Sequim Middle School,  
          and Sequim High School 
 ·        11:15 am: Greywolf Elementary 






